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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 10:57 AM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Heidi Chapman
Subject: CMO BLAST:  Change to Masking Policy

Importance: High

In our ongoing assessment of the burden of influenza-like illness, including COVID, in our community and here at 
Upstate, we are de-escalaƟng our masking policy effecƟve today. 
 
•              Masks (ear loop) will be required for all direct paƟent care acƟviƟes, but are not required in common areas, 
hallways, or non-clinical areas. 
•              Visitors are encouraged to wear masks. 
•              The NYSDOH influenza mask mandate sƟll applies for those who have not received a flu vaccinaƟon. 
 
We will conƟnue to monitor the situaƟon and revise our policy to balance the safety and experience of our paƟents, 
staff, and community. 
 
Please let us know if you have any quesƟons. 
 
Robert Corona, DO, MBA 
Chief ExecuƟve Officer 
 
MaƩ Glidden, MD 
Chief Quality Officer 
 
ScoƩ Jessie, MSN, RN, NEA-BC 
Chief Nursing Officer 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
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